The Australian Consulate-General
And
[image: ]Jointly invite all Australians and New Zealanders to commemorate
ANZAC DAY
109th Anniversary of the ANZAC Landings



Lest We Forget

DATE: THURSDAY 25th APRIL 2024
TIME: PLEASE BE SEATED BY 5:45 - CEREMONY TO BEGIN AT 5:50AM

VENUE: Sun Garden, Level 6, InterContinental Guangzhou	
828 Yuejiang Middle Road, Haizhu District, Guangzhou
广州市海珠区阅江中路828号广州保利洲际酒店
RSVP is essential for those wanting to stay for the Gunfire Breakfast
	
Registration Form (Please use BLOCK LETTERS)
	Full Name: (Mr / Miss / Ms / Mrs)
	



Citizenship:
	
	Australia 

	
	New Zealand

	
	Other
	



	Passport  No:
	
	 Guests:
	



	Daytime Tel. No:
	
	Email Address:
	



1. Australia Citizens should return the completed registration form by email anzac.guangzhou@dfat.gov.au or by fax +86 20 38140112.
2. New Zealand citizens should return the completed registration form by email to guangzhou.enquiries@mft.net.nz or fax +86 20 8931 9610.
3. Please advise us if you wish to lay a wreath at the ceremony (Please note guests are responsible for bringing their own wreath).
4. RSVP by 17st April, 2024.
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